
 
  

Announcements 
May 18, 2025 

 
 Next Saturday, May 24th there will be a communion service at St. Philip Benizi with 

Deacon Mike Heidkamp.   
 
 There are only two weeks left to sign up for Father Marreddy’s Retirement event.  Due 

to this being a catered event, we need an exact head count so please sign up as soon 
as possible with your last name and number attending. The last day to sign up will be 
June 1st. Please help us celebrate the wonderful 10 years we have been blessed to 
have Father as our pastor. 

 
 We still have some baby bottles for our annual Lowcountry Baby Bottle Drive at the 

back of the Church for those who would like to participate.  Bottles need to be returned 
by Sunday, June 15th.  Thanking you in advance for your generosity. 

 
 Religious Ed will be having an end of the year BBQ cookout sponsored by the Knights 

of Columbus next Wednesday, May 21st during class. All students please meet in the 
hall. 

 
 Attention Parents of Students receiving First Holy Communion next month. First 

Reconciliation will be held during class time on May 28th. Students have already 
received a pamphlet with the steps to help them prepare. It is important that your 
children do not miss these last classes. First Communion is scheduled to take place on 
Saturday, June 14th during the 5:30 pm mass.  More information will follow in the next 
weeks. 

 
 We would like to recognize all our graduating high school students.  Please let the 

office know who is graduating and we will publish their names in the bulletin and 
Father will give a special blessing at all masses where they attend May 31st /June 
1st. 

 
 Thank you, Father Augustine, for celebrating mass with us today. 

 
 

  
 Please check the bulletin, bulletin boards or our website for more information 

St. Philip Benizi 


